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Senator Kanavas:

Please review the attached draft to ensure that it satisfies your intent.  In particular,
the intent behind “Rider D” provided by Tim Elverman was not entirely clear to me.
Much of the intent, as I understand it, was already accomplished in the draft, although
I did make changes to proposed s. 560.34 (5) (a) and the Initial Applicability provision.
If you have any questions or desire any additional changes, please feel free to call.

Robert J. Marchant
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 261–4454
E–mail:  robert.marchant@legis.state.wi.us


